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14th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents Carers, 
 
Viking Day 
 
To begin our next topic, Year five are having a Viking day on Wednesday 20th June. 
 
The children will be building and painting a Viking ship, which is situated in the school 
grounds and making Viking shields to decorate it. The children will also have the chance 
to discover what it was like to be a Viking, building on their previous knowledge. 
 
Please could the children wear some plain clothes for the day (no football kits please), 
which you don’t mind if they get covered in paint or mud. They are very welcome to 
dress up as a Viking if they wish and there are some fantastic ideas on pinterest, to give 
you some inspiration.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to come in or call the office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

     
 
Mr Parsons                        Mrs Sandon-Webb 
Elm Class Teacher         Deputy Head 
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